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Proclamation

FERGUSON TOWNSHIP PUBLIC WORKS WEEK
MAY 15 — MAY 21, 2022

pereas, public works infrastructure, facilities and services are of vital importance to the
health, safety and well-being of the people of this nation; and

Hpereas, such facilities and services could not be provided without the dedicated efforts
of public works professionals representing all levels of government, who are responsible
for and must design, build, operate, and maintain the transportation, water supply,
wastewater systems, public buildings, and other facilities essential to serve our citizens;
and

pereas, it is in the public interest for the citizens and civic leaders of this country to gain
knowledge of and to maintain a progressive interest in the public works needs and
programs of their respective communities, and also to acknowledge the efforts public
works professionals make to significantly improve the quality of life for communities, large
and small

pereas, the American Public Works Association has designated the week of May 15 to
May 21 to be National Public Works Week and announced the theme of “Ready and
Resilient” in order to emphasize that public works crews are “always ready to serve their
communities, and resilient as ever in their abilities to pick themselves up off the ground
after encountering challenges.”

FPRot, therefore, the Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors does hereby designate the
week of May 15-21, 2022, as National Public Works Week in Ferguson Township; and
urges all Township residents to join with the Township Board of Supervisors in
recognizing the substantial contributions Public Works personnel have made to our
national health and welfare.

PROCLAIMED this 19th day of April 2022.
Township Board of Supervisors,

Ferguson \

Ladra Bininni, Chair




